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Honorable Members of The Parliament of Queensland.

I submit my objections to the law proposed by the Honorable Member Mr Pyne.

The proposed law gives no protection to the unborn child so close to a full term
 pregnancy.  It leaves too much opportunity for unnecessary abortions. Research h has
 found that many mothers of terminated foetesus go on later in life to regret their choice.

In this World today there are many childless couples who would like to adopt an otherwise
 unwanted child.

I urge you to strongly recommend that this bill not be passed into law by the Parliament.

Yours respectfully

David Laird Logan
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